HIGH COURT OF JUDICATURE AT ALLAHABAD
ESTABLISHMENT SECTION

OFFICE ORDER

2
N 0.90\53 /Establishment: Allahabad: Dated: J anuary1 , 2022

The learned Registrar General has been pleased to pass the following order on
11.01.2022:

“It is come to notice of Hon'ble Court that the Demi Official
Letterhead of the Hon'ble Court is sometimes used for unauthorized
communication by Officers / Officials of the Hon'ble Court. The practice
is detrimental and derogatory to the sanctity of the Demi Official
Letterhead of the Hon'ble High Court of Judicature at Allahabad.”

In compliance of the aforesaid order, all the Officers/ Officials and Staff of this Hon'ble
Court are hereby strictly warned against unauthorized use of Demi Official Letterhead of the
Hon'ble Court. Any delinquency in the aforesaid direction shall invite stern consequences.

Sd/-
Registrar (J)
(S&A/Establishment)



